From: Pemberton, Layne

To: "David Sartain"

Subject: AR0000752 ECC TRE quarterly reports
Date: Monday, March 04, 2019 7:47:00 AM
Attachments: AR0000752 EDCC TRE Plan Acceptance.pdf
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David,
Please see the attached letter from ADEQ concerning the TRE quarterly reports. The last was
due January 1, 2019, and is now overdue.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Layne Pemberton

Enforcement Analyst

Office of Water Quality

Ph: 501-682-0664, Fax: 501-682-0880
emberton@adeq.state.ar.us
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A R K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

August 22, 2018

David Sartain

El Dorado Chemical Company
P.O. Box 231

El Dorado, AR 71731

RE: Toxicity Reduction Evaluation (TRE) Plan, El Dorado Chemical Company NPDES
Permit No. AR0000752 Pimephales promelas Outfall: 007 AFIN: 70-00040

Dear Mr. Sartain:

The Toxicity Reduction Evaluation Plan has been reviewed, and ADEQ approves of the
approach outlined in the TRE Plan for El Dorado Chemical Company Outfall 007 (received via
e-mail on August 20, 2018).

Quarterly activities reports will be due on the last day of the month for the following months:
October 2018; January, April, July, and October 2019; and January, April, and July 2020. The
final report will be due August 17, 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact myself or Amanda Bates.

Sincerely,

(mﬂn]%b

Mary Barnett

Ecologist Coordinator
501-682-0666
barnett@adeq.state.ar.us

ECC: Loretta Reiber, NPDES Permitting
Layne Pemberton, NPDES Enforcement
Amanda Bates, Water Planning
Jonathan Brown, GBMc & Associates
Kyle Hathcote, GBMc & Associates
Les Morgan, El Dorado Chemical Company
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